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Friday, January 19, 2018 

 

Earlier this morning, an El Camino College student was the victim of an armed robbery 
at the Domino’s Pizza on Crenshaw Blvd. across from campus. The suspect ran south 
on Crenshaw and disappeared. The Gardena Police Department is currently 
investigating. The suspect is described as an African American adult male, 18-25 years 
old, wearing a black jacket with fur on the hood and brown fur in the middle, carrying a 
backpack, wearing blue jeans.  
 
We have no reason to believe the suspect poses any threat to the campus. As always, 
you are urged to be aware of your surroundings, exercise caution, and report anything 
suspicious to the police. 

 

If you see something, say something.  

BE AWARE. BE SAFE. 

 


